



19th March 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

FIRST NEWS NEWSPAPERS

At school we know the children enjoy reading many different sorts of texts and are hungry to learn about our world and develop their own Cultural Capital. For many years, with the support of our wonderful PTFA, we have subscribed to First News, the UK's only newspaper specifically written for children. The newspaper is written for children between the ages of 7 and 14 and each class from Year 2 to Year 6 receives 2 copies.

First News reports on the biggest and most fascinating stories from the UK and around the world. From politics to entertainment, sports to science and everything in between. First News upholds a balance between positive stories and hard-hitting news, inspiring our children's young minds with fascinating facts and providing reassuring context to more complex topics. It is independently owned and unbiased, First News provides children with trustworthy, ageappropriate news wherever they are. This is something that our Student Councillors are passionate about.

This year, in addition to our subscription for paper copies, we have taken out a digital subscription too! This gives all of our children from Year 2 to Year 6 access to weekly news in school.

The great news is that First News has also gifted a year's FREE home digital subscription, worth £63.99 to every child! All you need to do is claim your free subscription using the link below.

https://schools.firstnews.co.uk/free-home-subscription/?offer=BACEP2021

Simply fill in your details and you will be emailed instructions on how to access your free digital subscription. Your free home subscriptions are available to access immediately and will expire on 18/02/2022.

We hope you enjoy reading First News at home.

Yours sincerely

Mrs M Anderson
Student Council Coordinator